
 

 

May 28, 2020 

The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of the Province of Ontario 
 
Dear Mr. Ford. 
 
On behalf of the MDRAO and all MDR workers in the Province of Ontario I would like to thank you and your 
administration for recognizing the hard work performed by our members during this pandemic and including us in 
the Pandemic pay group. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Jeffrey Phelps CD. CMDRT. 
President, MDRAO 
 
 

 


